
READ WRITE ACCESS DEFINITION VERB

read-write definition: Adjective (not comparable) 1. (computing) If a shared file is given read/write access, it can be
changed by someone else on the network.

If enough material was ready, or even pages would be published together. Accordingly, new assistants were
hired and two new demands were made on Murray. To write in a conspicuously simple or condescending
style: felt he had to write down to his students. If the editors felt that the dictionary would have to grow larger,
it would; it was an important work, and worth the time and money to properly finish. To insert in a text or
document: wrote in an apology at the end of the note. Phrasal Verbs: write down 1. Since dictionaries did not
recognize this use specifically, the objectors assumed that the "indicate" sense was the one they found
illogical, even though it had been in respectable use for four centuries. Collectively, the Bible is the
most-quoted work but in many different translations ; the most-quoted single work is Cursor Mundi. However,
the English language continued to change and, by the time 20 years had passed, the dictionary was outdated.
To compose in legal form; draft: write a will. Accounting To record an increased value for an asset.
Accounting To record a loss or expense as a reduction in earnings or in the value of an asset: wrote off
business expenses when calculating taxable income. Robert Burchfield was hired in to edit the second
supplement; [31] Onions turned 84 that year but was still able to make some contributions as well. On 7
January , the Society formally adopted the idea of a comprehensive new dictionary. Neither Murray nor
Bradley lived to see it. Burchfield emphasized the inclusion of modern-day language and, through the
supplement, the dictionary was expanded to include a wealth of new words from the burgeoning fields of
science and technology, as well as popular culture and colloquial speech. The cheapest would have been to
leave the existing work alone and simply compile a new supplement of perhaps one or two volumes; but then
anyone looking for a word or sense and unsure of its age would have to look in three different places. Since
then, the "indicate" and "hint or suggest" meanings of infer have been frequently condemned as an undesirable
blurring of a useful distinction. A one-volume supplement of such material was published in , with entries
weighted towards the start of the alphabet where the fascicles were decades old. Idioms: write one's own ticket
To set one's own terms or course of action entirely according to one's own needs or wishes: an open-ended and
generous scholarship that lets recipients write their own ticket. He arrayed , quotation slips in a 54 pigeon-hole
grid. In , Bradley moved to Oxford University. To set down in writing. In , Oxford University Press agreed
with Murray to proceed with the massive project; the agreement was formalized the following year. At this
point, it was decided to publish the work in smaller and more frequent instalments; once every three months
beginning in there would be a fascicle of 64 pages, priced at 2s 6d.


